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Dear Mayor and Council

As a homeowner in White Rock, I want to register my opposition to the zoning change proposals for White Rock's
Town Centre.  I do not want to see White Rock become another West End.  These building height proposals do not
belong in our 'City by the Sea'.  The construction currently underway of 25 and 26 storey buildings are out of place
in this beach town.

The tallest buildings should be located in the furthest north locations along North Bluff Road, reducing in height
from there.  Please restrict building heights to avoid creating wind tunnels and to avoid loss of views and sunlight. 

Thank you for this opportunity to participate in this process.

Regards
Pat Glabush
1130 Finlay St, 
White Rock, BC 
V4B 4K8 
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